
June Newsletter



Principals
Wow – how is it June already?!  What an amazing year!  I am very grateful to you for the opportunity to work with your children and with you. I am pleased to announce that I will
be returning in the Fall as principal of Carpathia School and am filled with excitement and anticipation for another fantastic school year. Our dedicated staff is eagerly preparing
to welcome students back, ensuring a safe, engaging, and enriching learning environment. We can't wait to see our school community come together once again and embark on

this wonderful journey of growth and discovery. First day of school will be Wednesday, September 3, 2024.

For the students leaving us for other schools, we wish you all the best and will miss you. For the students returning in September, we are happy to have you coming back to be
part of our school family. 

We would like to say a special thank you to Ms. Aggarwal, Ms. McNaughtan, Ms. Mulvenna, Ms. Kamboj and Mr. Taronno for their dedication and work here at Carpathia School.  
All four are moving onto new opportunities and we wish them the very best!!

A big welcome to Mr. Antifaiff, Ms. Clark, Mr. Shorley and Ms. Grosvenor, who will all be joining Carpathia School!  We look forward to having you join the team!

One last shout out to our Grade 6 class of 2024. A very special congratulations to all of them. 
We are so proud of you and know that you will do well at your new school! You will be missed.

This June, let's celebrate our students' achievements and look forward to a restful and rejuvenating summer break.
 From all of us at Carpathia School, we wish you a safe and wonderful summer!

M E S S A G E





Thank-you to the patrols in this picture who
committed to and lasted for the entire school
year, being truly responsible to their role as a

school safety patrol! Your outstanding
leadership to Carpathia School and students is

truly appreciated by Ms. Bell, all of the
Carpathia staff and all the students that you

help each and every day! I look forward to
awarding you with your certificate of

completion at the grade 6 farewell!



Mark your calendar for Tuesday, September 2 from 1:30 pm –3:00 pm

We invite families to:
Visit your Classroom and Meet the Teachers

Bring in your school supply items and money
Pick up curriculum overviews 

Check out other key areas in the school
 AND 

Enjoy a hotdog!
* Nursery and Kindergarten Families are welcome to attend, tour the school and have a hotdog, but will begin school officially on Monday, September 9.  Ms.

Zonneveld will be in touch with all parents about their individual classroom visit.
We look forward to seeing you!

Regular classes begin the next day - September 03 for grade 1-6 students 
The school bell rings at 8:55 am and classroom teachers will meet you outside on the playground!

We are Planning ‘Meet the Teacher!’



NURSERY - GRADE 6 SCHOOL DAY

8:55 am Bell, Students enter school
9:00 am Classes begin

10:15-10:30 am Bell, Elementary Recess A
10:35-10:50 am Bell, Elementary Recess B

11:30 am Half-Day Nursery/Kindergarten dismissal
12:00 pm Dismissal for Lunch-Grade 1-6

12:55 pm Nursery-Grade 6 students enter school
1:00pm Afternoon classes begin for Nursery to 6

2:00-2:15 pm Bell, Grade 1-6 Recess A
2:30-2:45 pm Bell, Grade 1-6 Recess B
3:30 pm Bell, Classes end for the day

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

Our office is closed July - August 23.
Beginning on August 26, we will be

open Monday to Friday from 8:00 am
until 4:00 pm.

If you are unable to reach us, please
leave a message. Messages are

checked daily.



4 – Staff Meeting
5 – N/K’s field trip to Farm

6 – Grade 5 & 6’s at the WSD Pow Wow
7 – Pizza Lunch
12 – Field Day

14 – Field Day Raindate
16 – Father’s Day

18 – Provincial Bi-Election occurring in our gymnasium
20 – Grade 6 farewell (1:30)

21 – No School
24 – 28 – Spirit Week (details to come)

25 – Reports go home
28 – Last Day of School

28 – 11:30 Dismissal

Dates to Remember
in


